

GORDON RECREATION COMMITTEE MEETING
MARCH 20, 2018 6:00PM BUCKHORN

CALL TO ORDER 6:00PM

PRESENT: Jesse, Jody, Becky, Pam, Joy, Lynn, Gail

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: None to approve

GGND REPORT:

NEW MEMBERS: Joy Rogers, Gail Whalen, secretary,

ADVERTISING: Jesse will update Facebook page. Lynn will add links for registration of events to the GGND page. Jesse will trade posters with Minong. Lynn to contact Natalie at Fox 21.

BAND: Austin Fire for Saturday July 7, 2018 8 – 12pm \$900.00 No camper needed. Motion by Jesse/Pam (c) to pay \$900. Pam/Jesse (c) motion for band Detour Fri July 7, 2018 8 – 12pm pay \$450.00. Play time Fri change to 7 – 11.

BEER: Jodi in charge, dealing with NW Beverage. Beer trailer booked. Jodi will e-mail Camp Bovey to sell Fri & Sat. Will check storage for left over wrist bands and beer tickets.

5-K: Pam to get W-9 to Vicky (town clerk) to fill out. Pam will get form back to Becky. Becky is working on logo for shirts.

SPONSORS: Pam to contact Bergemans, Chipmunk, Links, & Link RV. Pam has sponsor form for 5K shirts. Remove Band Sponsors from sponsorship form. Pam will get sponsorship form from Jodi and will revise and e-mail to all. Jesse will send Pam picture of last year shirt. **Sponsors to be revisited next meeting.**

DUCKS: Joy will handle Ducks. Possible duck wrangler shirts for workers. Jesse gave Joy book from last year. Pam to order (2) Big Ducks for Bar Winner. Justin Flamang will drop ducks. Joy has people to go in river.

PARADE: Need ideas for Grand Marshal and theme. Jesse to contact possible Olympic Goalie as Grand Marshal. Joy will check with Mike Chimielecki on where barricades need to be placed. Pam checking on party to organize parade. Possible student for Senior project or Eagle Scouts. Jodi has list of parade participants from last year.

VENDORS: 3-food vendors and 2-craft vendors signed up. Jesse gave fees to Becky. Kostas & coffee on street Fri July 6, 2018. Jesse e-mailed past vendors. Jesse has add for vendors on Facebook page.

MUD VOLLEY BALL: Corey Coons will handle mud volley ball.

CAR SHOW: Pam reached out to Andy Arrigo.

BUSES: Hurricane Buses in place, Jesse to contact at later date. Motion Becky/Jesse (c)

DONATIONS BARRELS & BOXES: Pam to research boxes for donations. Jodi wants box to screw into wall. Place donation box on Duck table. **REVISIT NEXT MEETING ALL TO GET IDEAS FOR DONATION BOXES.**

OFFICERS: Jamie Kuffel to handle officers for security. Need party to inform officers of responsibilities for each shift.

PORTA POTTIES: Pam contacted Ron's Plumbing in Hayward on board.

DUMPSTERS: Jesse has contacted Republic, they have the dates and are on board. Jesse to contact Republic closer to GGND.

FIREWORKS: Jesse has forms from Fireworks company. This is the last year of a (3) year contract. Pam to check out contract to renew for next (3) years. \$18,500 spent on fireworks for

the last (2) years. Motion Pam/Lynn (c) to raise amount to \$19,000. Jesse will check for new and cool and Pam will put motion before Town Board to raise spending \$19,000.

CLEAN UP: Jesse will check with prison for clean-up. Last year the prison was a no show. Back up clean-up will be committee members starting at 6:00am.

CAMPERS: Mike at Links all good for 2 campers for bands and committee members. Lynn to check on x-tension cords for campers.

OTHER ACTIVITIES: Glenn Stahl to handle kids games at park Sat July 7, 2018 7:30PM. Jesse will possibly help. Need volunteers. Pam to check with Jane Anklam if they will handle Dunk Tank.

CITISENS COMMENTS: NO COMMENTS.

NEXT MEETING: APRIL 5TH, 2018 @ NORTSHORE 6PM.

MOTION TO ADJOURN: BECKY/JESSE (C)